
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

Prelude  
 
Countdown / Announcements  
 
Call to Worship   
 
Invocation 
 
Worship through Singing 
 To God Be the Glory    56 
 Praise 
 Build My Life 
 
Penny March - God Only Knows     For King and Country 
 
Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory – Love Lifted Me    508  
 
Scripture Reading - Psalm 119: 65-80            Paul Ceprish  
 
Worship Chorus  Another in the Fire 
 
Morning Prayer               Pastor Alan 
 
Honoring of 2024 Graduates 
 
Scripture Lesson     Proverbs 16: 1-7 
 
Message   ‘Five Ways to Commit your Future to the Lord’ 
               Pastor Alan Eckenroad  
 
Benediction 
 

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 

Sunday – June 9, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult and Young Adult 

Sunday School, VBS meeting 10:30am 
Wednesday – Bible Study 10am  
Saturday – Men’s Breakfast 9am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 6/2 
 

Worship Attendance 
144 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$3,912.25/ $5,287.00 

Faith Promise 
$120.00 

Building Fund 
$464.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
60 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Kendra Long 
Kevin Reich 
Kim Kline 
Larry Lavelle 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lewis Family 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Maxine Chub 
Missionaries   
Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 
Shantell Inch 
Sherry Hixson 
Steve Bechdel 
Teddy Parker 
Trenton Haagen 
Trina Miller 
Trish Johnson 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 
Wes Lomison  
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday- Loralee Rathmell 
 Craig & Misty Mark 
 Cam & Bev Walker 
 
Monday – Joyce Yeaney 
 
Tuesday – Luna Saar 
 Allie Heggenstaller 
 Bill & Kristen Miller 
 
Thursday – Becky Falls 
 Deb Young 
 Michelle Rosamilia 

Althea Watkins 
Angel Conley 
Benner/Dan 
Families 
Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bill Miller 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 
Charlie Bova 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dave Heverly 
Davies/Walker 
Families 
Dick Long 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Donna Bitner 
Dusty Neese 
Earl Weaver 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Gloria Herr 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jared Vitorio 
Jay Hall 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 
John Engle 
Jordan 
Judy Saar 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Announcements 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to serve.  
If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your bulletin and put it 
in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Joe Terriman           Next Week: Kieley & Luna Saar 
 

Congratulations to the Class of 2024!   Today we have the privilege of honoring 
the 2024 Graduates from Beech Creek Wesleyan!   Graduating from Bald Eagle 
Area High School is Hailey Houser.  Graduating from Central Mountain High School 
are: Timmy Bittner, Axel Welch and Grace Winslow.   
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School will meet this morning, however due to the 
VBS meeting, we will not have Children’s Reinforcers today. 
 

We will celebrate Father's Day next Sunday.  Pastor Alan is looking for people 
who would like to share about the impact your Dad has had on you.  If you are 
interested, please contact Pastor Alan.  
 

An exciting time is planned for the Children ages 3 through teens!  Vacation Bible 
School will be held June 16th-20th.  Pre-registration is open on the church website: 
www.beechcreekwesleyan.org You can also register at the door. 
 

There will be a VBS Meeting immediately following the morning service this 
morning.  All those helping with VBS should attend.     
 

Thank you to all who signed up to provide snacks for the VBS.  If you have not 
turned in snacks, please do so asap.  If you are providing cookies for the closing 
program, they can be provided closer to June 19th.    
 

Wednesday Bible Studies- Join us at 10am with Louise Johnson. 
 

We will not have Wednesday Evening Bible Study this week.  
 

The PennYork District Conference will be held in Painted Post New York 
beginning with prayer on Wednesday evening and the seminars and business 
sessions on Thursday and Friday.  Please be praying for the District Conference! 
 

The next Men’s Breakfast is scheduled for this Saturday, June 15th at 9am.  
 

This Evening kicks off the Lamar Lighthouse Summer Concert Series!   
GloryWay will be on stage at 7pm.  Concerts are free, a love offering will be taken.  
 

Dan Yeaney is looking for teens and beyond who are interested in learning to 
play guitar, bass guitar or keyboard.  If you are interested, please see Pastor Alan.  
 

We are looking for someone who would be willing to capture photos and/or video 
from various Church events.  It requires that you attend various Church events.  If 
you are interested, please contact John Rickert.   
 

Pregnancy Resource Clinic is having a Chicken BBQ Fundraiser on Saturday, 
July 20th from 10:30am -1pm at the Mill Hall Park.  Tickets for the meals are $12 
and include Half a chicken, baked beans and Potato Salad.  Tickets can be 
purchased from Kathie English. 
 

Thank You’s 
-Quilts of Valor and those who assisted them in honoring Veterans last Sunday 
afternoon.  Thank you to those who provided refreshments for the event.  
 

-All who joined us on Wednesday evening for Cookies with Christ.  Thanks for 
bringing the cookies.  Special thank you to Cheryl Breon for leading the event.  
 

-Thank You to all that came out for the Sonshine Club on Friday last week!  Thanks 
to each one that provided a dish to share.  Special thank you to Dan & Barbara 
Jackson for leading the Sonshine Club Senior Group! 
 

 
  


